From: katie gausselin <katiegausselin@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 12:32 PM

To: FOIAOfficer <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>
Subject:

You don't often get email from katiegausselin@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Can you please send electronically how many gen-ed students (with OUT IEPS) are in the district for the 24-25 school year, please break this down by school and grade
level.

Thank you katie sues
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